
 

 
 

 

PRELIMINARY NOTICE OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 2024 
  

  
Preliminary notice is hereby given, in accordance with Byelaw 12, that a General Meeting 
of the members of the Royal College of General Practitioners will be held on Wednesday 
17 July 2024 at 18:30 in a hybrid format at RCGP, 30 Euston Square, London, NW1 2FB, 
and online.  
 
 
The last date by which, in accordance with Byelaw 12, any member wishing to raise a 
matter at the meeting must give notice of it to the Chief Executive Officer and be received 
by the Chief Executive Officer is Friday 10 May 2024. 
  
  
By Order of the Trustees. 
  
  
  
Chris Askew  
Chief Executive Officer 
Royal College of General Practitioners 
30 Euston Square 
LONDON 
NW1 2FB 
 
chiefexecutiveofficer@rcgp.org.uk  
 
  
31 March 2024 
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